
       

  

  

July 22, 2020 
Meeting 
 
 
 

President- John Fritch, President-Elect-Paul Raffer, Secretary Ed McBride, Treasurer VACANT 
Board Members: Bob Allan, Victoria Bentley,  Judy Bronstein, Tim Ellis (Ex-officio),  Dorys Halftermeyer-
Ross, Helene Kalfuss, Barbara Lippert, Andrea Madrigal, Michele Nobleman, Frank Peabody, Paul Raffer 
District Governor:  Barry Valdez 
Desertarian Reporters:  Frank Peabody,  Barbara Lippert, Jim Dunn 
 
 

This Week's Meeting 
 

Desertarian Reporter: Barbara Lippert 
 
REMINDER:  The weekly Zoom Meeting invite never changes. It will be used 
until further notice. There is a different Zoom Meeting invite for the Board 
Meeting and the Monthly Happy Hour. If you have any problems let Ed know. 
 
Todays Meeting was lead by Jacque Wachs 
 
We had 13 Member Participants and a few special guests, Janet Haas, Chris and 
Mike and Dennis Spurgin, Assistant Governor and from the Palm Springs Sun 
Up Club. 
 
Jacque advised Paul Raffer to meet with Ed and get the Program Binder so he 
can learn how to arrange for speakers. A Committee will be formed (please 
sign up if you are interested) to help Paul this year. It is a great way to meet 
community leaders and network! 
 
There was a discussion about fining for recognition and more to follow. 
 
There is a Board Meeting on Thursday, July 23rd at 4:00 PM and if you woild like 
to attend the Zoom link is as follows: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81375519740 
 
All weekly meetings are being recorded on Zoom. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
From Club Secretary Ed 
McBride: 

• Ed sent out the 2020/2021 
Committee signup email 
today. Please reply back to 
him with your selections. 

• Please update your contact 
information in DacDB or 
email Ed with changes and he 
will update it for you. All Club 
communications go through 
DacDB so don’t miss a thing! 
 
From Dennis Spurgin: 

• Anyone on Youth Committees 
needs to do training on youth 
protection. 

• Judy, John and Ed will be on 
Zoom training . 

• Anyone on Grant Committee 
for Rotary International 
needs to attend a meeting 
also. 

• There is no Rose Bowl float 
activity this year 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

July begins our Rotary New Year! 
 

Figure 1 


